
 

TOWN OF WATERVILLE VALLEY 

CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

Monday, May 17, 2021 at 5:00 p.m. 
 

 

 

In accordance with New Hampshire Revised Statutes Annotated (NHRSA) 675:7, the Waterville 

Valley Conservation Commission on Monday, May 17, 2021 at 5:00 p.m. will hold an 

electronic public hearing on the acquisition of a parcel of land in Waterville Valley located on 

Valley Road and identified in the Town tax maps as Map & Lot 105-10-32B.  The proposed 

acquisition action is being taken under powers granted the Commission in NHRSA 36-A:4. 

  
The public will have access to contemporaneously listen to and participate in this hearing 

through the video conferencing by going to www.zoom.us and clicking on "Join a Meeting" and 

entering Meeting ID 885 1857 9597 and Passcode 349674 or by phone by calling (646) 558-

8656 and entering the Meeting ID and Passcode when asked. If you are unable to connect using 

either method, please call (603) 236-4730. For those who wish to watch the meeting only and not 

participate, the meeting can also be viewed on the Waterville Valley YouTube page via Live 

Stream. 

 
Please feel free to join the meeting with any questions or comments. Persons planning to 

participate in the meeting who require special accommodations are asked to contact the Town 

Office at (603) 236-4730.  

 

 

 


